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Orlando Attorneys Participate in Wills for
Heroes Event

5.1.17
 

On Saturday, April 29, Brett Renton and Paul Jezierny participated in the Orange County Bar
Association Young Lawyer’s Section Wills for Heroes event. Attorney volunteers from various firms in
the area gathered at The Orlando Family Firm to prepare free wills and offer estate planning
information for Orange County first responders and veterans.

“Over the past year, the Central Florida community has seen its share of adversity,” said Brett,
president of the OCBA YLS, in an interview with the Orlando Sentinel. “Our attorneys want to give
back, in our own way, to show our local law enforcement, veterans and other first responders that
the communities they protect value them.”

The event was made possible with the support of the Florida Bar Young Lawyers Division grant. Due
to the community’s response, a similar event is being planned for the near future.

See more coverage from the event from Orlando’s WFTV Channel 9.
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